
 

Privacy Collection Notice 
Growing Cambodia Inc (GCI) is a registered charity with deductible gift recipient (DGR) status. Its 

purpose is to facilitate a self-sufficient and sustainable quality of life for rural Cambodians through 

education and enhancement of health and well-being. 

GCI collects personal information for the primary purpose of funding and conducting our charitable 

activities and meeting our governance obligations. We will generally collect personal information 

about an individual from the individual concerned. However, Growing Cambodia Organization (GCO) 

in Cambodia may collect information about graduates of our supported schools who are applying for 

a tertiary sponsorship, on our behalf. 

We only collect personal information that we need. For example, we need to collect personal 

information from:  

 donors in order to solicit donations and provide them with tax deductible receipts and to 

communicate with them about our fundraising events and charitable activities  

 other supporters in order to solicit prizes and gifts and communicate with them about our 

fundraising events and charitable activities 

 fundraisers in order to inform them of their obligations when raising funds on behalf of GCI 

 intending visitors and volunteers in order to facilitate their travel to, and volunteering 

activities at, our supported schools in Cambodia – in this instance personal information may 

be provided to GCO in Cambodia 

 applicants for tertiary sponsorships in order to assess and approve their applications and 

maintain funding records 

 members and committee members to comply with our governance obligations. 

We also collect personal information about employees of GCO in order to communicate with them 

about the activities they perform on our behalf in Cambodia. 

We use personal information to communicate with donors, supporters, fundraisers and intending 

visitors and volunteers. We do not publicly disclose personal information about individual donors, 

supporters and fundraisers without their consent. 

If we are unable to collect and use personal information in the ways set out above, GCI’s ability to 

raise funds and fulfil our charitable purposes would be greatly impaired. We would also be unable to 

meet our governance and legal responsibilities. 

GCI has a Privacy Policy, which is available request.  
 
For further information please contact: 
The Privacy Manager 
Growing Cambodia Inc 

enquiry@growingcambodia.org.au 
PO BOX 129 COWES 3922 


